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I am very opposed to this proposal because it takes away our rights to make our own purchase
decisions. It also disadvantages lower income families who may not be able to afford an EV.
EVs need to be a much more gradual change for consumers, not railroaded on us by elitists who
refuse to accept the need for moderation.


